
Our Vision is -   

To honour God,  

nurture, disciple and send out 

Minister: 

Assistant Pastor/Pastoral Visiting: Wayne Ogden Ph: 027 859 0544

(Tuesday & Wednesday only) or phone the Church Office 

Youth Pastor: Melissa Soothill (Friday only) 

Session Clerk: Peter Hokopaura Ph: 278 6980  

Church Administrator: Suzanne Hokopaura  

Treasure Seekers: Kate Kingi & Cathy Ogden 

Prayer Chain: Phone the Church Office  

CHURCH OFFICE: Open Monday - Thursday 9 am - 2 pm     Closed Fridays        

Phone: 06 278 0166   Email: theprez.hawera@inspire.net.nz  

Postal: PO Box 359 Hawera 4640 Webpage: www.haweraprezchurch.org.nz 

Please ensure your cell phones are on vibrate or turned off during the service. 

We will train and equip those who will honour 
God, making disciples to be salt and light in our 

community and afar 

Please note that the office is closed every Tuesday 
between 9.30 am to 10.30 am for our team meeting. 

Rosters 20th October 27th October 3rd November 

Door Roger & Helen Roger & Helen Jenny & Steve 

Intercession Myron Michelle John O. 

Computer Lorraine Lorraine Suzanne 

Sound Jemma Jemma Conal 

Tea Jan Michelle Steve 

Birthday Prayers Lorraine Cathy Sue  

Church Lunch James & Emily Church foyer Reg & Sue 

‘Waiting on God’ Sue Trevor Wayne 

Communion Wayne 

10th November 

Jenny & Steve 

Myron 

Suzanne 

Jemma 

Jenny 

Lorraine 

Neil & Helen 

Cathy 



Upcoming Speakers 

27th October - Julie Prestidge 

3rd November - Marty Kingi 

10th November - John Omundsen 

17th November - Peter Kempthorne 

If you are new to St John’s or visiting 
with us, we welcome you to our service.       

Today’s shared lunch is hosted by James & Emily, 33 

Dives Ave, Hawera.                  All  Welcome 

Upcoming  
Events 

Today’s message is brought to us by 
Peter Kempthorne. 

Weekly Prayer

 Please give thanks for our leadership and pray for 

all of our guest speakers that regularly share with 

us. 

 Continue to pray for the Ministry Settlement 

Board and for our next Minister.  

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING WEDNESDAY 

23rd OCTOBER @ 7 pm 

The Annual Report, End of Year Financial Report and 

Budget is available on the foyer table. If you receive 

the bulletin via email you should have received copies with this.  If 

you miss out on a copy and would like one prior to the Annual    

General Meeting then please contact the office. 

Only one day left until The Shepherd
launches on 21st October! 

The Shepherd — The Five Gifts of Christ! 
What if God’s plan for church leadership extends 
beyond traditional pastorship? This short book 
challenges the conventional boundaries of        
pastorship, revealing that God’s plan for His 
Church goes far beyond the traditional roles we’ve 
come to accept. 

Inside, you’ll explore: 

 The Gifts of Christ 

 The Power of Life-on-Life Discipleship 

 A Vision Beyond Traditional Pastoral Leadership 

 The Importance of Integrating Diverse Gifts 

 The Beauty of Embracing Divine Sovereignty 

 Guiding Others to Kingdom Impact 

Order your copy on Amazon: https://www.amazon.com/dp/B0DGBVP5SG or 
let John know to include it in the bulk order. 

Paperback copy costs around $9.40 


